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 February 2022
  

Feb 4 - IRIC Soup Day

Feb 10 - Winter Olympic 
Spirit Day

Feb 11 - CRM - Staff 
Collaboration Day

Feb 17 - Pink Shirt Day

Feb21 - Family Day

Feb 22 - In Lieu Day

Feb 23 - CRM - Staff 
Collaboration Day

Feb 24 - 25 - Teacher 's 
Convention

Did You Know ?

School Fees can be paid online anytime by accessing your parent 
portal.  If you are having any difficulties, please call reception. 
403-885-6100 at IRIC.

Please remind your 
child to bring home 
their mask(s) each 
day to be washed.

PARKING REMINDER

Parent Parking is located on the South side of the school. Please use this 
parking lot when dropping off or picking up your child.  Please do not 
park in the North Parking lot as that is designated for Staff Only.

lHappy Hear t  
Mont h t o our  
Ext raordinary 

Fam ilies.



IRIC NUTRITION PROGRAMDRESS FOR THE  
WEATHER

Students will need to be prepared 
for Alberta Weather each day, since 
most PE classes will be outside 
along with their cohort outside 
blocks. Thank you for helping your 
child be prepared.

With the weather getting colder, it is 
important that students do not 
arrive at school prior to supervision 
beginning at 8:20.   If  t he 
condit ions are colder  t han -25 
w it h a w ind chil l, students will be 
invited into their classrooms early, 
once supervision has started at 
8:20. Due to distancing protocols, 
they will not be allowed to wait in 
boot rooms prior to 8:20. On days 
when the weather temperature is 
higher that -25, students enter at 
8:30 with classes beginning  at 8:40. 

Cold Weather Reminder

Thank you to Blackfalds IGA, Lacombe Ford and Blackfalds Food Bank for 
your continued support of IRIC's Nutrition Program

January 31st was National Hot Chocolate Day. Our students enjoyed a cup of 
Hot Chocolate on this cold blustery day when they came in from recess.

Feb 4th Is National Homemade Soup Day please bring in your donations 
this week and don't forget to send a plastic reusable bowl and spoon on Feb 
4th.

School Mornings are busy. Statistics show that 20% of children and adults 
do not eat breakfast because of feeling rushed.



Masks and Rapid Test  Kit s

Our second shipment has 
arrived and we will be sending 

out information on how to 
access a second test kit for 

your child. Please watch for a 
powerannouncement coming 

to you soon.

Repor t  Cards were emailed 
home on Monday, January 

31, 2022.  Please plan to 
spend time reviewing and 

celebrating your child's 
accomplishments.
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